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Dates to Remember and
Announcements

Congratulations to Ed Flathers!! He was
awarded Outstanding Student for the Statistics
Department (Ul).

REACCH T-shirt orders are due to Dianne now.
Please contact her directly if you have any questions.

Responsible and Ethical Conduct of Research
Training for USDA-funded graduate students is now
required. If you have not completed the training,
information can be found at each of the institution’s
websites.

Ul :

http://www.uidaho.edu/ora/rcrtraining

WSU:
http://www.gradschool.wsu.edu/CurrentStudents/Res
earchinteqrity/

OSuU:
http://oregonstate.edu/research/osp/responsible-
conduct-research

Graduate Student Retreat

Requests for a second graduate student retreat
have been made!
We are tentatively looking at Friday through Sunday,
July 19, 20, and 21 (1/2 day). Please save these
dates and let Kathryn know if you have a significant
conflict.

Short Course Info...

Course development is ongoing. Look
for information about the first online
REACCH PNA module by June 15", We are |
clo Kathryn Bonzo tentatively planning to have the 2"
875 Perimeter Drive MS 2040 H H
Syt module in person during the proposed
graduate student retreat.

E: kbonzo@uidaho.edu
P: (208)208-7796
www: reacchpna.org
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